
We, the undersigned residents of Wisconsin, respectfully request Governor Doyle and the Wisconsin
Legislature to actively pursue legislation to LICENSE, INSPECT and SET STANDARD of HUMANE
CARE for pet animals bred and or sold in Wisconsin.

Further, as consumers and concerned citizens, we believe that pet animals are NOT "agricultural
products."  We believe they require standards of care that are specifically suited for their species and
breed. Those standards must include socialization and proper housing, exercise, food, water and
veterinary care. PLEASE HELP STOP the Puppy Mill Industry that is growing at an alarming rate
here in Wisconsin. It harms people and pets. It's time to protect both.
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Please mail completed petition pages to    Wisconsin Puppy Mill Project    PO Box 516    Elkhart Lake, WI 53020


